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To whom it may concern,

Processes and levels of Government aren’t always efficient, but they allow for the required
checks and balances to make effective decisions. The Territory Coordinator Bill and
subsequent position feels like nothing more than a way to undermine and override
collectively influenced decision making. Government undermining governance.

The Bill looks to benefit big business and not community. Please don't add to the
diminishing loss of trust in government by overriding long-established democratic
processes. They are in place for good reason - to keep community safe. Big business is a
welcome and necessary part of a functioning economy, but it's our Governments job to
make sure that community, the people who live and work in the NT, are protected from
private interest. There are too many examples of, in particular, mining companies making
huge (often offshore profits) at the long-term cost of people; families, small businesses,
community.

Please protect the processes required to serve us as the safety net against destructive short-
term interests in our Territory.

Regards,
Elliat Rich






